
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/21/2022 12:32:40 PM

First name: Charlie &amp;amp; Julie

Last name: Little

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I &amp; my wife Julie give our full support for keeping all system roads and trails open. Fuel

treatment projects such as this should never be used to close or obliterate current system roads and trails

designated as open in the Travel Plan.

 

Specifically road 478. This is a historic route along the South Fork of the Madison River and an important

connector route to Idaho. The 478 road provides access for hunting and fishing along with scenic opportunities

for disabled, elderly, handicapped, and the physically challenged. (We meet elderly, handicapped &amp;

physically challenged, we are members of two Jeep Clubs &amp; truly enjoy get out any chance we can).

 

The problems with road 478, as identified in the proposal, can be mitigated with minor maintenance. Complete

decommissioning and obliteration is unwarranted. 


